
 

 

 

September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Upcoming WKS Parent and Carer Coffee Mornings  

Having a welcoming and supportive parent and carer community is important to us. As part of this, 

our coffee mornings give an informal opportunity to meet others and where possible come into 

school. We’re pleased we have 2 Autumn term upcoming Coffee Mornings planned: 

 

‘Welcome’ Coffee Morning for new parents and carers – Wednesday 5th October 10am – 11.30am 

This Welcome Coffee Morning is for those who are new to the school since March 2022. The aim is 

to give you an opportunity to come into school and to meet other new parents in a relaxed 

atmosphere. 

We’ll share information about the induction period and induction review. School staff will be with us 

to answer any questions you have to find out more about how things work.  

 

WKS Coffee Morning, for all parents and carers - Wednesday 12th October - 10am -11.30am 

With guest staff member Miss Emma Killey, Pastoral Care Team, introducing the Rainbow Flag 

Award and LGBT+ inclusion & visibility at WKS 

Open to all parents and carers and close family members of the school. We look forward to 

welcoming Miss Killey who will talk about the Rainbow Flag Award.  

 

Can you help us welcome new parents and carers? 

We’re looking for a couple of parents/carers who have been with the school some time to join us for 

the Welcome Coffee Morning – a friendly face, to chat with those newer to the school. If you’re 

interested please email Rachel Kelleher rkelleher@wkrs.co.uk.  

We look forward to welcoming you and hope as many of you are able to come along. Please use the 

side entrance door to the main school hall.  

If you have any questions please get in touch. Email Rachel Kelleher, Communications 

rkelleher@wkrs.co.uk 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Wynne 

Deputy Head, West Kirby School and College 
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